
North American Martyrs Church
September 3, 2023  Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time


PASTOR
Rev. Frederick D. Fraini, III



OFFICE STAFF

Lisa Burkitt, Religious Ed. Director, 
Safe Environment CoordinatorMass Schedule 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, & Friday 7 a.m. Saturday 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. (Vigil) Sunday 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.

Parish Office 
The parish office is located in the Church Hall and open Monday -Friday 9 am-2:30 pm



BAPTISMS

Please contact the parish office for assistance or visit https://namartyrsauburn.org/baptism for detailed
information and to obtain the Godparent Baptismal Testimony Form



MARRIAGE

 Contact the parish office at least one year in advance of the wedding date to make arrangements



ANOINTING OF THE SICK
If you have family members who are ill, anticipating surgery, or weakened because of prolonged

illness or advanced age, contact the parish office for assistance



CONFESSIONS
 Saturday 3 - 3:45 p.m. or by appointment



COMMUNION CALLS

 Parishioners who are sick or disabled may call the parish office to arrange for the Holy Eucharist
 to be brought to them at home




8 Wyoma Dr. Auburn, MA 01501 | www.namartyrsauburn.org | 508 - 798- 8779



Mass Intentions

Saturday, September 2nd Blessed John Francis Burté and Companions
8:00 a.m. Maureen (Sinnery) Stake by the Brigham Family 

4:30 p.m. Kevin Rice and John Toomey by Mary Toomey

Sunday, September 3rd Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:30 a.m. Ed Hanlon by his family 

10:30 a.m. John Letourneau by the Smith Family 

Monday, September 4th Saint Rose of Viterbo
7:00 a.m. Robert & Josephine Borgland by Janice & Stephen Lindberg

Tuesday, September 5th Saint Teresa of Calcutta
7:00 a.m. Marilyn Loxley

Wednesday, September 6th Blessed Claudio Granzotto
7:00 a.m. Poor Souls in Purgatory

Friday, September 8th Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary
7:00 a.m. Michael F. Falvey

Saturday, September 9th Memorial of Saint Peter Claver, Priest
8:00a.m. Father Stanley Piwowar by Richard & JoAnn Foley

4:30 p.m. Sullivan & Lusignan Family by Their Family

Sunday, September 10th Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:30 a.m. The Deceased Members of the Dobson Family by David Dobson

10:30 a.m. Norma & Arthur Colonna by Their Daughter, Debbie Gordan 








Mark Ashton, Ava Blazis, Kayla Bowes, Michele Burke-Pellegrini, Louie
Costagna, Frank Cole, Dean Michael Collins, Shirley Connor, Christine

Cote, Gail Craig, Brianna Croteau, Patricia Darrah, Jacob DeCarolis,
Ellie Devereaux, Kevin Dobson, Elaine Doherty, Sadie Dutton, Paul

Dyke, David and Pat Faucher, Connie Flynn, Joan Fouhy, Bob Fuller,
Suzanne Gird, Lori Girouard, Therese Gosselin, Deacon Jim Graves,

Jim Groves, Ed Handlin, Mary Hannon, Melissa Hathaway, Robert
Hehir, Elijah Johnson, Kim Johnson, Maureen Jomes, Edward

LaConto, Jean LaConto, Larry, Donna and Michael Langevin, Roger
and Rosalie LaCroix, Alice Leduc, Peter Letourneau, Richard

Levansavich, Sr., Audrey-Lynn Marron, Bill Martin, Michael McGrail,
Sue Morizzo, Max Mullen, Gary Nickerson, Mary Lou Paulli, Peggy

Patenaude, Kaisse Pinard, John Power, Theresa Power, Anthony Real,
Edward J. Rutkowski, Joseph Sbrogna, Raymond Scanlon, Scott

Staruk, David Tatro, Jake Thibeault, David Toomey, Bonnie Turner,
Michael Young and Lucille Zammarelli. 

For all the men and women serving in our country’s military.




Let Us Pray

~Coffee after Mass!~
Join us for coffee after 8:30

 Mass on Sundays!

~Religious Education~
Classes begin:

 September 10th for grades 1-5 
September 17 for grades 6-11 

If you have not yet registered for 
Religious Education for 2023-2024, please

contact Lisa: lburkitt@namartyrsauburn.org 

STEWARDSHIP
August 27, 2023

Thank you for your generosity! 

Sunday Collection                                      $2917.67   
Monthly Renovation                                           92.00
Coffee Shop                                                           16.00
CCD                                                                           20.00  
Mass Intensions                                                 130.00
Kateri’s Kitchen                                                  150.00
Funeral                                                                  300.00
Wedding                                                               250.00
Donation                                                               150.00
Assumption of Mary                                           42.00               
Central & Eastern Europe                                36 .00              
Religious Education                                        110.00
Online Giving                                                      277.33
Reach out to Peru                                          1610.25
Total:                                                                      $6101.25     

A Wonderful Spiritual Experience
A wonderful Spiritual Experience! The Ignatian
Spiritual Exercises in Everyday Life, a 30-week

directed prayer experience will begin on September
26, 2023, at St. Peter’s Church in Worcester, Ma. More

information and an application form are available at
www.Ignatian SpiritualExercisesWorcester.com   or

by sending an email to worcspex19@gmail.com.
Applications are due by Sept 7th. An informational

video including a personal reflection can be found at:
https://www.ignatianspiritualexercisesworcester.com

/home/worcester-area-30-week-retreat-in-daily-
life/information-videos 

Or call Dick Kirk at (508) 887-0107.



Kateri's Kitchen

We are in need of the following items for

the food pantry 

ketchup, mustard, mayonnaise, cereal.

We thank you for your generosity!




http://www.ignatian/
mailto:worcspex19@gmail.com
https://www.ignatianspiritualexercisesworcester.com/home/worcester-area-30-week-retreat-in-daily-life/information-videos


Safe Environment Notice:  Our parish follows the guidelines of the national charter for the protection of children & young people approved by the 
US Bishops & Diocese of Worcester policies. If you have been abused or victimized by someone representing the Catholic Church, please believe in the possibility

for hope and help and healing. Contact Judith Audette, L.I.C.S.W., Victim Services Coordinator. A report can be made by phone to 508-929-4363 (a 24 hour
confidential voicemail is available.)

Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Mass – October 22, 2023
 

Bishop Robert J. McManus will celebrate the Diocesan Wedding
Anniversary Mass at 3:00 p.m. on Sunday, October 22, 2023 at the

Cathedral of St. Paul, Worcester. This liturgy of thanksgiving to God
for many years of faithful witness to the sacredness of Christian

marriage honors couples who are marking significant anniversaries
(25th, 40th, 50th, etc.) this year. A light reception will follow
downstairs in the Cenacle. Family and friends are welcome!
Couples wishing to attend should pre-register no later than

October 13 so that commemorative certificates may be issued. To
register, complete the registration form at

www.worcesterdiocese.org/wedding-anniversary-mass, or contact
the Office of Marriage and Family at 508-929-4311 or email

aledoux@worcesterdiocese.org to request that a copy of the
registration form be sent to you. 




Dear Parish Family,

As we celebrate Labor Day weekend, I am reminded of Saint Joseph the patron Saint of all workers. Like so many
of our national holidays, Labor Day was born out of strife. It was introduced as a means of recognition for the
abuses that were inherent in so many factories during the Industrial Revolution. A time in which many individuals
were forced to work six or seven days a week, for upwards of twelve hours a day. During this period, even innocent
children were abused with the weapon of intense labor. Therefore this holiday was introduced in order to quell
some of those difficulties, and thus be able to celebrate both the beauty and value of being able to work. 

When we work, we do so not only for our own fulfillment, but to build up a society, a community, and our own
families. As we celebrate this Labor Day, let us thank God for the ability that He has given to each of us who are
able to work. That we will prudently and wisely use the gifts He has so generously created in us. Also, we pray for
those who are unable to hold employment, those who are physically disabled or have other cognitive or emotional
difficulties. We also pray for those who are seeking to find a job, that Christ the Lord provide them with the direction
and insight they need to be successful in their pursuit to find meaningful, fulfilling work. 

However we choose to celebrate this day in its true purpose, I believe above all else, that we must turn to Saint
Joseph our patron of labor, and ask him to bless the work of our hands, that everything we may do will give praise
and glory to the Lord our God. Remember work is not just for ourselves, but it is to give back. This is the great gift
we possess, only when we share that gift with our brothers and sisters around us. 

I hope you all have a wonderful holiday weekend. And although it perhaps signals the end of summer,
nevertheless, we have so much to look forward to in the days ahead! A blessed Labor Day, everyone!

God Love You!

Father Fred

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUyzuOwyAQANDTQBcLxoMxBcU2uQefIUGJYTXgtXL7Veqnl73VK1iU5PXmwG0G0cinLzZplTfKrlgsyRgMluJunbGI0TpZPShY1Q5Gg1YrLIVUVNseo8lA2u0CVXn39Gp90pL6Id_-OeevWH8E3AXcr-tars6JxiTOtScatHR-fIlyru1xC63VP-IR-HM7whiS_Tue_KpzClQtHIHnh0c448nte_8DAAD__7uYQX4
mailto:aledoux@worcesterdiocese.org


Heidi Worster
Vice President

Phone: 508-752-1117                                          342 Shrewsbury Street 
Fax: 508-791-3144                                             Worcester, MA 01604
heidiwoo@accounting-solutions.com            www.cbspayrollservices.com




MA License #36172E

Insured       #22728-A

Durocher Electric
Residential Electrical Work

Master Electrician

Marc J. Durocher

508-864-1135, durocherelectric.com

durocherelectric995@gmail.com 

Member FDIC-Member DIF



Nicholas S. Lynch

NMLS#1408490
Mortgage Loan Originator

NLynch@web5.com
774-272-0694

Purchasing & Refinancing Your Home

greentechlandscape.net

Facebook: Green Tech, Auburn

Mike Sullivan

774-696-9491

 

Lawn Treatments, All Natural Tick
Control, Irrigation Service, Landscape

Lighting 



Licensed & Insured  BBB A+ Accredited



DAVID BARBALE 
ROOFING

Gutters & Repairs
Free Estimates: 508-248-6709

Auburn and Charlton, MA



10 Prospect Street
Auburn, MA 01501
www.chucks.com



Private Bereavement Lunches

Stephen Londregan

Basement Waterproofing
Paul Beauregard 

Crack repair & sump pumps 
508-944-0888

PBEAU52@charter.net
www.goldsealwaterproofing.com




www.brittonfuneralhomes.com

Britton Funeral Homes 
Two Locations:

91 Central Street, Auburn
648 Main Street, Shrewsbury




Golden Rule Home Care
Want to stay in your home?

We help with daily activities, like personal
care, meal prep, errands and transportation,

light housekeeping, caregiver respite 
John-Paul R. Plouffe, 508-769-6621

www.goldenrule.care

BELANGER 
PLASTERING & PAINTING

Fully Insured*Free Estimates
Residential*Commercial

Interior*Exterior
Michael 508-987-5510

Steven J. Robichaud, Sr.
Cell: 508-561-0880

Roofing * Siding * Windows
Decks* Painting * Kitchens 

 Bathrooms * Additions
Licensed and Insured

SJR

Accounting  Taxes Payroll Bookkeeping Consulting Services
Heidi Worster-Vice President 

342 Shrewsbury Street Worcester, MA 01604
Phone: 508:753-3532 Fax: 508-791-3144

Email: heidiwoo@accounting-solutions.com
www.worcestertaxreturn.com

We Keep the Government's Hands Out of Your Pockets! 

Auburn Historical Society and Museum

Dedicated to the Education and Preservation of Town History

41 South Street Auburn     508-832-6856
Open Tuesday & Saturday 9:30-12:30 or by appointment 

www.auburnhistoricalmuseum.org
auburnmuseum@verizon.net 

O'Connell & O'Connell, P.C. 

Attorneys at Law

425 Pakachoag Street, Auburn 

Phone: 508-832-5872

Fax: 508-832-7167

Technical Problems (phone or Computer)
Security Camera Installation -Home Safety First

Or Helping with your Pets while you are away.
Call Matt Fournier (774) 314-7611 (references provided)




Sell Me Your 
Comic Books

Call Joe 
508-450-6003

EMAIL
BULLETIN@NAMARTYRSAUBURN.ORG

Advertise Your Business

      Pam Mills-Realtor
      508-579-4364

          www.reddoorrealtyma.com

pam.reddoorrealtyma@gmail.com

mailto:pam.reddoorrealtyma@gmail.com

